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Dear Friend and Supponer,

We wanted to let you know that, after carefsl consideration, the Extravaganza wil not take
place as scheduled this September

Your safety, anc that of our partner vendors, s2aff, and all our guests, Is of utmost
importance As much as we would love to come together for ancther epic party, it has
become clear that there is no way we can responsidly conduct an event of that magntude

As you know. the Wine Beer and Food Extravaganza is indeed an epic party — and so
much mare. It's a party with a purpose! Each year, your ticket purchase helps provide
clase to $200,000 for need-based hution assistance at Christian Brothers.

That's 35 young men and women who were able 1o attend C8 because our community
came together (and had a great ime!) at Sus event.

The need for tuton assistance has certainly not gone away' In fact, it has increased as
more and more families are feeling the economic strains of layc#s. furloughs and income
reductions. CB is even more dedicated to providing much-needed tuition assistance to our
studgants and families.

We ask you to consider two actions

1 Please consider donating what you might have previously spent on
tickets and event transportation to C8's tuition assistance
fund. Please give genercusly 1o help students stay at CB. Cliick heve fo make a
giff today

2 Please support our partner vendors in the coming weeks and
months by patronizing their establishments for take-out, curbside
pickup, or outdoor dining. They have supponed CB for marny years, it is cur
turn to support them. Click here for @ link (0 @ KSt of our vendors.

We look forward to the day whan we can all gather again for a huge Wine Beer & Food
Extravaganza celebrabion And we hope you will ba thare with us'

Unti then, thank you for being a part of our CB community and thank you for your
genercus support Thank you for taking care of our students

For any queshons, pleasa contact Joan Ingogha Schuben at gchuberti@cbing.
sacramento org



